
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Rebecca Pons
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Revised 30-015-42126
Date: Saturday, September 05, 2015 6:49:23 PM

Rebecca,

The BLM accepts/approves this work plan.  

Please notify me of the analytical results from the sidewalls and final excavation footages
 (LxWxD).

NOTE:

The BLM approval/acceptance does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations
 have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to
 groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to
 reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not revegetate, or future issues with
 contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the
 contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition,
 BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
 federal, state or local laws/regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

On Friday, September 4, 2015, Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com> wrote:

Good morning,

Heather; thank you for pointing out the additional 4th page. I have removed this page. The
 correct verbiage is now in place on the correct placement of the 4th page, in that we are
 backfilling the current excavation to the depth of 18”, lining, backfilling with a layer of
 topsoil, completing with like surface material and restoring surface to grade.

Per your request: I will notify you of field sample results for the sidewalls of the East and
 South Walls respectively. If for some reason, I am >1000 mg/kg on Cl constituents, I will
 notify each of you for an exception.

 

Thank You

 

Rebecca Pons

 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
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703 East Clinton Street

Hobbs, NM 88240

Office: (575) 397-0510

 

 

-- 
Sincerely,

Shelly J. Tucker
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov
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